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12 June 2007  
 
Deprivation Review: Consultation 
 

Members of the Schools Forum are requested to receive this report for information 
 
 
1. Purpose of the Report 

The purpose of the report is to update members of the Forum on the progress of the Deprivation 
Review. 
 

2. Consultation Document 
The second proof of the consultation document will be distributed at the meeting.  Every 
Headteacher in the Borough will receive a copy of the consultation, as will every Chair of 
Governors.  Responses to the consultation document will be requested by the end of the 
Summer Term. 
 
The Forum will be able to study the responses before taking any decisions affecting the budgets 
for the 2008 – 2011 period. 
 

3. Roadshows 
As the consultation on deprivation funding will deal with some complex information, Education 
Walsall staff will offer two roadshows, which Headteachers and Governors can attend.  Both will 
be twighlight sessions, times and venue to be advised. 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 


